
 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are elated to announce an informative session for the parents in 

collaboration with Learning Lingos, New Delhi an online portal for 

students seeking to acquire proficiency in French Language. The session 

will take place on Saturday, 18
th

 May 2024 during the Parent-Teacher 

Meeting for Grades I-V. 

Venue: Multiplex  

The schedule for the Linguistic Session is as follows: 

Grades Timings 

I 9:00 - 9:45 am 

II 10:00 - 10:45 am 

III 11:00 - 11:45 am 

IV and V 12:00 - 12:45 pm 

 

We encourage all parents to attend this session and learn more about the 

benefits of French language education. Your participation will greatly 

enhance your child’s language learning journey. 
 

Kindly Note: Please adhere to your time slots 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

Regards  

Mayor World School  


